Dear Glenoce Families,

Happy Friday the 13th! We are mere days away from our Winter Break. Teachers are wrapping
up units, modules and lessons in preparation for 2024 coming to an end. Next week will be filled
with learning, fun, and celebration. Friday will be our monthly spirit day. It is pajama and stuffy
day! Students are invited to dress cozy and bring their favorite stuffy, as long as it fits in their
backpack.

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend, and we look forward to seeing you at school on
Monday for the last one of 2024!

Katie

Successful Schools Survey

Please help us create a school culture that embodies our school values to be “an inclusive

community that cares, collaborates, and perseveres” by taking this year’s
. The survey window has been extended to Monday, December 16. Please take

15-20 minutes to complete it before then so we have as much input and family voice as

possible. Thank you in advance for your participation!



https://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/fall24family
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/fall24family

